
Dear Senate Committee Members, 


I’m a longtime Oregonian who relies on my electric wheelchair everyday to engage in everyday 
life. I’m writing to voice my support for SB 550. The right to repair medically necessary 
equipment is vital to my and so many others ability to live, work, and recreate, while offering 
the competitive and more expansive repair service environment needed to keep our equipment 
functioning offers jobs in service to the broader community good. A true win-win. 


Thank you for your consideration and affirmative vote on SB 550.

Susan Remmers

6042 NE 35th Place

Portland OR 97211

scremmers@gmail.com


